Woore Primary School Newsletter

Summer Term 2016

Friday 20th May

Aim high ... because everything is possible!

Don't forget to get organised for next week's whole school camp out. Please remember to bring your own food for the evening and morning. For those parents who wish to come along with their children to take part but do not wish to stay overnight, please note that the school gates will be locked at 22.00 on Friday night and will be re-opened at approx. 8.00 on Saturday morning.



Champions

The pupils will soon be taking part in a Sports for Champions event whereby we will have a visiting GB international Athlete or Olympian come to the school. The athlete will talk to the children in an assembly about their sport and show their medals. A sponsored circuit will follow later on in the day. Next Friday pupils will watch a DVD about the event and will be bringing home a sponsor form in preparation for the event. Please look out for this in your child's bag.



I would like to remind you that only parents who have a school parking permit are permitted to park in the school car park. We need to ensure the safety of all our pupils and ensure that staff are not blocked in. Thank you!

Eating good stuff makes us big and strong!

Alex

Week's Learning Quate











Mini-Red Tennis Match Report Y3/4

On 17th May 2016 four of Woore Primary School's pupils (Travis, Freya, Isobel and Harry) went out to Market Drayton Tennis club. Our Matches were all very interesting! Our first match against Hodnet they won 10:4. Our next match was also against Hodnet and they won 12:4. Our other match was against another team in Market Drayton and they lost 7:4. In our next match against Market Drayton they lost 7:6. In our next four matches we played Hinstock and the 1st match was 11:3 to Hinstock. The 2nd match we won 9:2. The 3rd match they won 11:2. The 4th and final match we drew 6 all! All the other matches (we lost) were against Longlands and Norton in Hales. We all enjoyed our morning.

Written by Dan and Travis.

Apologies for the Maypole club mix up. Maypole club will take place each Monday after school after half term.

Rounders—Play Off for Final

On Friday 14th May 2016 Woore Primary School's amazing rounders team set off to Hodnet Primary School to play off to be in the final!

When we arrived we played an interesting game against Hodnet (they were very good). We really enjoyed this game because there were no arguments or teaching. Sadly we lost 11 1/2 to 16. This game was the best we played in this round.

The next match was Hinstock against Hodnet so we had a chance to see Hinstock's tactics and have a team talk.

Our next match was against Hinstock(a really good team) which meant we had another good game. We were really excited at the end as it seemed a very close score and we drew 15 all. We had a great time!

By Sports Leaders - Dan, Josh, Alice and Lauren

During the warm, sunny weather could parents please ensure that your children have sunscreen applied before school and caps and water bottles are brought in to help keep the children cool and hydrated. Could all sunscreen bottles, water bottles and caps be clearly named. If your child wishes they may bring sun screen into school to reapply, however this will need to be self—applied by your child or an older sibling.



